
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – November 19, 2020 Business Meeting 
Click here to view video recordings of Board meetings 

 

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP – The Lower Providence Township Board of 

Supervisors took the following actions at the November 19th business meeting: 

 

Approvals  

• Approved the Consent Agenda, including: 

▪ Minutes of the October 28, 2020 Board of Supervisors’ budget workshop and the 

November 5, 2020 business meeting 

▪ Escrow Releases: 

• Courts at Brynwood Release No. 12 in the amount of $85,783.30 

• 306 Level Road Release No. 3in the amount of $67,673.35 

• Authorized the advertisement of the appointment at the 2021 Reorganization Meeting of 

BBD as the Township auditor for the year 2020 
 

Ordinances 

• Tabled the vote on a proposed ordinance adopting the 2015 edition of the International 

Fire Code as the fire code of Lower Providence Township to allow the Lower Providence 

Fire Department to review the ordinance. 

 

Resolutions 

• Approved Resolution 2020-22 approving the disposal of Police Department equipment: 

2012 Crash Zone Version 9 software and laser 

 

Announcements 

• Recognition of Officer Patrick Young – Commendation of Merit 

• Student Representative report – Irene Biju 

• The Caring & Sharing holiday food drive is underway. Supermarket gift cards, monetary 

donations and non-perishable food items can be dropped off at the Township Building 

weekdays from 8 am to 4:30 p.m. Online donations can be made at lptrec.com 

• Supervisor Neights thanked the police, fire department and EMS workers who put their 

lives on the line every day and now have the additional risk of COVID. He thanked Chief 

Jackson and the police department for their professionalism. 

• Supervisor Coless wished her fellow supervisors and the community a Happy 

Thanksgiving and encouraged all to extend a kindness. 

• Vice Chairwoman Eckman said that it was noted at the Parks & Recreation Board meeting 

that there has been a lot of interest in donations and it is very welcome. She said the Open 

Space Plan Update committee recently was working on trails and connectivity. They will 

be moving into contacting focus groups and key contacts in the beginning of the new year. 

Residents were encouraged to complete the  Open Space survey, comment on the 

WikiMapping feature and view meeting materials. All are posted on the township website. 

She said the Business Development Committee met and in addition to the regular 
updates on Township business properties, the supervisors’ year-end video presentation 

was discussed. 

 

https://www.municipalmeeting.com/lower-providence
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4626/f/minutes/minutes_bos_2020-10-28_budget_workshop.pdf
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4626/f/minutes/minutes_bos_2020-11-05.pdf
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4626/f/uploads/resolution_2020-22_disposal_of_police_equipment.pdf
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4626/f/uploads/police_commendation_of_merit_-_officer_patrick_young.pdf
https://lptrec.com/info/default.aspx
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/parks-and-recreation/pages/open-space-plan-update
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/parks-and-recreation/pages/open-space-plan-update

